
Join us at FBA’s Flow Centre to hear from  
scientists, industry groups and landholders  
about local water quality projects in the Fitzroy  
Basin, and the latest on reef science programs. 

This event will cover topics including:

üü Why water quality matters to the Fitzroy region

üü The science that is happening in the Fitzroy region

üü An overview of Paddock to Reef Integrated Monitoring,  
Modelling and Reporting program

üü 2021 climate trends

üü The importance of water quality report cards

üü A landholder’s view of FBA’s Brigalow Offset program

Everyone is welcome!
If you’re interested in how our region’s precious natural resources are 
being monitored, improved and protected come along to this event!

The Paddock to Reef Integrated Monitoring, Modelling and Reporting 
Program (Paddock to Reef program) in the Fitzroy Basin is a  
collaboration involving government agencies, industry bodies, Fitzroy 
Basin Association, landholders and research organisations. 

Fitzroy’s Regional Integrated  

Science Forum

27 May 2021 | FBA Flow Centre

WATER QUALITY 
FORUM
Thursday 27 May, 2021 
10:30am – 4:30pm

FBA Flow Centre  
Ground Floor, 80 East Street 
Rockhampton

Morning tea and lunch will be 
provided. Please advise any 
dietary requirements when  
you RSVP. 

This project is supported by Fitzroy Basin Association through funding from the Queensland Government. 

WATER QUALITY FORUM

Book online by  
Monday 24 May 2021 at:
https://tinyurl.com/yfcmgosn
For more information contact: 
Dan Rea 
Science Engagement Officer

07 4999 2812 

Daniel.Rea@fba.org.au

Visit fba.org.au/events/ for 
more workshops and events
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